
Meeting Summary
KEY HIGHLIGHTS OF SCC MEETING: APRIL 30, 2024

FOCUS OF SHARED CARE COMMITTEE
Developing innovative approaches to improving collaboration between family and specialist physicians,

and spreading success through networks and other strategies.

PARTNERING WITH SHARED CARE
Each month the Shared Care Committee (SCC) reviews
Expressions of Interest (EOIs) and Proposals submitted from
communities/Divisions of Family Practice and specialists
interested in engaging in Shared Care work. The following are
details of approved funding for ‘new and ongoing’ projects
from the meeting.

Proposals

 Surrey-North Delta – Transforming gender-affirming care.
 Fraser Northwest – Adult ADHD (Spread initiative)
 East Kootenay – Pediatric psychiatry.
 Central Interior Rural Division – Long term care.
 Abbotsford – Creating a safe space for Indigenous patients

in primary care.

Expressions of Interest (EOIs)

 Chilliwack – Developing a Hepatitis C treatment pathway
for the homeless population.

 Surrey-North Delta – Neurology care.
 Comox Valley – Integrated child wellness.
 Cowichan Valley Division – Living consciously with terminal

illness.

PRESENTATIONS | UPDATES

JCC Staffing Update
Joanna Richards, Executive Vice President, Joint Clinical
Committees, provided a staffing update to the committee
following a review of the committees’ staffing support
structure.

Physician Services Committee Annual Orientation
Letter
Adrian Leung, Vice President, Shared Care Committee &
Strategic Initiatives, highlighted key points from the PSC
direction letters provided to SCC.

The committee suggested discussing how the communities of
practice (CoP) can be leveraged to improve recruitment and
retention of physicians in BC, among other suggestions.

Shared Care Semi-Annual Report
Kirsten Smillie, Senior Manager, Quality Impact Performance
Measurement and Evaluation; Eric Young, Senior Analyst,
Quality Impact; and Gavin Winn, Analyst, Quality Impact,
presented an overview of the second SCC Semi-Annual report,

including objectives, comparison data to the previous report,
and additional recommendations.

The committee suggested additional opportunities for data
collection.

Integrated Model for Health and Wellbeing in
Burnaby
Jeff Malmgren, Managing Partner, Durable Solutions; Sherman
Chan, PCN Co-Chair, MOSAIC; Georgia Bekiou, PCN Co-Chair,
Burnaby Divisions of Family Practice; and Kimberly Barwich,
Program Director, Burnaby Neighbourhood House, presented a
community partnership model that holistically serves Burnaby.
They also requested feedback from the committee on potential
collaboration opportunities.

The presenters recounted how, by connecting the Burnaby
community, family doctors, and Fraser Health, and through
social prescription, this model inadvertently increased primary
care capacity and reduced emergency department visits.

The committee suggested reviewing the Icelandic Prevention
Model “Planet Youth” and requested that the presentation
slides be shared.

Open Discussion
The committee and staff engaged in a conversation around the
upcoming in-person meeting in May and potential topics for
discussion.


